
Reminder for Routine Health Evaluation 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

This is a friendly reminder that it is time for your routine health evaluation. Regular check-ups 

are vital for maintaining your overall health and preventing potential issues. 

Please schedule your appointment at your earliest convenience. Our office hours are [office 

hours], and we can be reached at [phone number] or [email address]. 

Thank you for prioritizing your health! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Practice/Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


